
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, February 5, 2024

CHAIR’S REPORT



Sunset Seniors Centre Public Information Session 

Commissioner Virdi, pictured with Vancouver-Langara MLA Michael Lee, attended the Sunset Seniors Centre 

Public Information Session. The seniors’ facility will be a new building addition to the south of the Sunset 

Community Centre. The Centre will be about 10,000 sqft and have various multipurpose rooms, a commercial 

kitchen, a lounge, and support spaces such as offices, a reception area and washrooms.



India’s Republic Day Reception 2024

Commissioners Haer and Virdi attended India’s Republic Day Reception 2024



Canucks – Lunar New Year

Commissioner Jensen, alongside Cllr. Fry and Boyle, attended the Vancouver Canucks game against the 

Columbus Blue Jackets on January 27.  This game also celebrated the Lunar New Year  and the Year of the 

Dragon



2024 State of the City Address with Mayor Ken Sim

Commissioner Virdi, pictured with School Board Trustee Victoria Jung, attended the 2024 State of the City address 

with Mayor Sim.  



West End Community Centre AGM 

Commissioner Bastyovanszky swore in new Board Members at the West End Community Centre AGM.



Oppenheimer Park 

Commissioner Bastyovanszky visited Oppenheimer 

Park with community leaders Amanda from First 

United and Nisga'a member and Western Aboriginal 

Harm Reduction Society founder Chris Livingstone 

along with former Park Board Chair, Sarah Blyth. 




